
Sidney Resources Corporation April 2020 Update 
 
Sidney Resources Corporation has entered into an agreement with Global Capital and Equity, LLC for the 
purposes of introducing the company to new sources of capital.   
 
We have received a written lease amendment for the Lucky Ben Mine Properties and we are in the 
process of finalizing the terms of the amendment to ensure they are of maximum benefit to both 
parties.  Management is finalizing plans for continued development of the Lucky Ben Mine with a focus 
on placement of the new Adit and securing the new portal.  The goal for this coming season is to 
complete drift work along the known vein structure and commence small scale production.   
 
Management has launched an upgrade of the website and the development of social media platforms 
for the purpose of providing an improved method of providing current information to shareholders and 
potential investors.  Additional announcements will be made once the work is completed. 
 
 


